
PTO’s Spring 
Update 

Staff Appreciation Planning Committee 

We are currently planning and taking suggestions for Staff Appreciation.   If you are 

interested in participating, please email Krista directly @ ricemeier@aol.com 

 

We are Full Swing into Spring! 

PTO Officers 

Krista Meier 

Becca Sedlacek 

Jeanne Broveak 

Megan Molm 

Melissa Bickelhaupt 

Mark Your Calendar! 

 

 Year End of School  

Celebration 

June 7th  

 

PTO Meeting  

April 9th, 6:30 PM 

school library (come to 
the gym doors) 

 

Agenda Items 

Staff Appreciation 

Year End Celebration 

2013-14 Calendar 
Planning 

 

 

 

“Our Purpose is to foster programs that will be of benefit to the students attending Canyon Creek School”  

January Family 

Movie Night 
 

January started off with a 

bang.  We were so excited 

to see such a huge turn out 

for our 1st movie night of 

the year.  All the students 

and parents seemed to en-

joy our double feature night 
of Ice  Age and Diary of a 

Wimpy Kid.  Each featured 

movie was raffled off to two 

lucky winners!  We enjoyed 

meeting the Canyon Creek 

families.  What a fantastic 

way to share a great movie.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stuck on Reading was a 

new event for us this year. 

The under-riding principle 

was that the PTO chal-
lenged students to read 

100,000 minutes in just 

two weeks.  The students 

were also rewarded for indi-

vidual and class accom-

plishments.  The students 

sailed past their goal and 

by reaching over 116,000 

officially “stuck” Mr. Lipp to 

the gym wall. Yes, he 

spiked his hair Cougar blue 

as well!  He was such a 

good sport and they had a 

wonderful time doing it.  

Congrats to Laura F. and 

Ayden G. for being the indi-

vidual Nook winners and to 

Mrs. Stensvad’s Kindergar-

ten class for the most fund-

raising per student.  

 

 

 

Missoula Children’s 

Theater 
 

This years performance of 

Black Beard the Pirate 

struck a mighty cord with 

all students involved. We 

had over 50 students in the 

production itself and the 

entire student body had an 

opportunity to participate 

in theatrical workshops.   


